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 August 1, 2025 
  
Subject: August Laboratory Meeting Cancellation 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Nebraska Public Health Laboratory (NPHL) would like to inform you that, due to scheduling 
conflicts, the NPHL Statewide Laboratory Advisory meeting scheduled for Monday, August 11, 
2025, has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting scheduled is Monday, September 8, 2025, at 12:00 PM CT. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership, 
 

Nebraska Public Health Laboratory 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 


